Hazelton, Laura

From: Janet Jones

Sent: 20 March 2020 10:09
To: Hazelton, Laura
Subject: Application 2020 /0751P

Dear Ms Hazelton
| object to this application on the grounds of reduction of natural light, overlooking and over development.

Yours sincerely
Janet Jones
Leaseholder Flat 10
1-10 Summers street
EC1R 5BD

Sent from my iPhone



